
              

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY’S SERVICES 

Acclamation  
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia. 
I am the way, the truth, and the life, 
says the Lord. 
No one comes to the Father except 
through me. 
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia. 
 

Liturgical Gifts 
The liturgical gifts have been donated 
by Margaret Deal in loving memory of  
her parents, Queenie and Harold  
Haird, whose birthdays fall in  
February. 

Retiring Collection 
Shelter Box 

 Motet 
Star of the East by Allan Bulard 
 

THIS WEEK’S DIARY 
Today  
 8.00am Eucharist 
 9.45am Sunday School 
10.00am PARISH EUCHARIST 

 

Monday 
10.00am Help in Bereavement Coffee 
 Morning 

Tuesday  
10.00am Parent and Toddlers Group 
 

Wednesday 
10.00am Said Eucharist    
10.30am Refreshments in Church 
 Hall 
10.40am Prayer Group in Church 

Thursday 
 6.30pm Choir Practice 
 
 

Friday 
10.00am  Coffee & Cake in Church 
Happy birthday to Daphne Wilkes 
today 

Saturday 
7.00pm St. George’s Players Present 
  “An American Affair” and 
 a 3 course meal 

Next Sunday  
Theme: 3rd Before Lent 
 8.00am Eucharist 
10.00am PARISH EUCHARIST 
 

 

SUNDAY 10th February 

4th Before Lent 

 

 

  

 



St. George’s Players present “An American Affair” next Saturday at 7.00pm.  This 

also includes a 3-course meal but please note you must bring your own drink. 

Tickets are still available today from Jane Rice-Oxley priced £10 for adults and £5 

for children.  You won’t be able to purchase tickets on the door.   

 

Women’s World Day of Prayer  

The annual ecumenical Service, World Day of Prayer [formerly The Women's 

World Day of Prayer] will be held on Friday 1st March at 2pm at St Wilfrid's 

Church, Cowplain.  It is entitled 'Come-Everything is Ready!' and has been 

prepared by the people of Slovenia.  Tea and cake will be served after the service 

to enable you to mingle and chat with others.  Please come and bring a friend. 

 

Monthly Pop-up-Cinema 

Do you know if you regularly go to the monthly cinema showings at St. George’s 

Hall there is a new loyalty scheme?  If you come to see 8 films in 2019 then you 

can get 1 free showing.  The next film is “A Star is Born” on Thursday 28th of 

February.  

  

New School Entries at St. Peter’s Catholic Primary School 
Each year, St Peter’s Catholic Primary School in Waterlooville makes available an 
additional 4 pupil places for children entering the start of Year 3 in September.  Do 
you have, or know of people who have, a child who is currently in Year 2 and 
would like to apply for a place to start Key Stage 2 (Year 3) at St Peter’s in 
September 2019?  
 
Please contact the school on 02392 262599 or via 
   adminoffice@stpeterswaterlooville.hants.sch.uk to arrange to meet the 
Headteacher Mr Cunningham and have a personal tour of the school.  
 

APCM Reports  

Jane Cook has requested please, that all those who write reports to be included in 

the main APCM Report let her have their report for January-December 2018 as 

soon as possible.  The meeting this year is on Sunday 14th April so Jane will need 

the reports in at the latest by Sunday 24th March in order for her to include them 

in the main report and get them photocopied to be ready two weeks before the 

meeting.  If you can e-mail the report to Jane that would be preferable but 

otherwise let her have a hard copy.  Thanks  

mailto:adminoffice@stpeterswaterlooville.hants.sch.uk


Retiring Collection 

During the month of January £152.49 was collected for Children with Cancer UK.  

Thank you to all who supported this collection. 

 

St George's Prayer Group  
We meet following the Wednesday Eucharist at 10:40am at the back of the Church 
on 13th February to review the prayer list.  If you wish to add a name or up-date 
us on someone’s progress please inform Margaret Symonds via her pigeon hole or 
come and join us.  
 

Electoral Roll 

The electoral roll has to be revised this year which means that all church members 

have to re-submit an application form. So far, we have received 70 of the 160 

expected. This week is the penultimate week for applications so please take a 

form from the back of church, complete it and hand it in to Tony Rice-Oxley or a 

Churchwarden. 

 

Waterlooville Music Festival 2019 

The On-Line and Retail Box Offices for Waterlooville Music Festival 2019 has 

opened to the General Public. A special “pre-release” opportunity to purchase 

tickets is still offered to St George’s congregation today after the 10am Eucharist 

in the hall. So, take a look at the programme and secure the tickets you require, 

taking advantage of early bird discounts on selected evenings. The passport ticket 

is exceptional value, and also a way of supporting the festival, and can be a good 

choice even if there are one or two evenings you cannot make.... you can always 

treat a friend with any unused ticket as all tickets are transferrable.  

 

Programme details are in St George’s News, there are leaflets at the back of 

church, and comprehensive information is on the website at 

www.waterloovillemusicfestival.org.uk   Some evenings could sell out very quickly 

so take advantage of the opportunity to buy tickets today ahead of the general 

public. Credit cards accepted. 

 

Bulletin Articles 

If you would like an article to go into the bulletin then please either email to: 

parish.office@stgeorges.church  or put into the admin pigeon hole at the back of 

church. 

mailto:parish.office@stgeorges.church


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE THIS BULLETIN HOME WITH YOU AND KEEP FOR REFERENCE 

CCL 16505 

 

 

 

 

www.stgeorges.church 

LARGE PRINT HYMN BOOKS AND SERVICE ORDERS ARE AVAILABLE - PLEASE ASK 

THE SIDESPERSONS.  LARGE PRINT BULLETINS ARE AVAILABLE ON REQUEST - 

CONTACT LESLEY HANDY 

 

Fr. Colin Lawlor (Parish Priest)     Tel: 023 9226 2145     parishpriest@stgeorges.church 

 

Fr. Ray Chapman (Assistant Priest)                                r.chapman@stgeorges.church 

 

Parish Admin – Lesley Handy       Tel: 023 9225 8079      parish.office@stgeorges.church 

Parish Office Open Mondays        9.30am – 12.30pm 

Deadline for bulletin items:           7pm Wednesdays 

                        
 

Factoid 

Do you know that your fundraising 

efforts in 2018 brought in over 

£16,000? 

Congratulations and keep it up! 

 

http://www.stgeorges.church/
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